
Primary 7 Graduation 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are beginning to put preparations in place for our upcoming 

Primary 7 graduation celebrations which will take place on Thursday 

21st June. As part of our graduation performance, we are looking for 

parents/carers to email us the following pictures where possible: 

 A baby/toddler picture 

 A Primary 1 or First day of school picture 

These pictures will be displayed for all to see in the audience during 

the performance. 

If possible, could you email us these pictures (scanning in or taking a 

picture of them and then emailing) before Friday 8th June to the 

following email address: 

cumbernauldgraduation@gmail.com 

We really appreciate your help and support in advance. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Ralston & Mrs Wares 
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